
From: Trifonos Makis

Sent: Ôñßôç, 21 Éáíïõáñßïõ 2025 2:29 ìì

To: Emily Alexandridou

Cc:

Subject: Franchise LLB - University of Reading - Neapolis University

Pafos

Attachments: 07.14.279.001_200.1.4_LLB_NUP_Reading_25_26.pdf

Dear Mrs Alexandridou,

Regarding the accreditation of the Franchise Programme - LLB with the

University of

Reading, we are sharing a revised application with the updated curriculum

that has been

published on the University of Reading's official website (you can find

it here).

The reason for the variation of the curriculum in the application resides

in the fact that we

had applied with the '24-'25 curriculum in operation at the time.   The

site now has the

structure for the year '25-'26, which we have reflected in the

application.

At your disposal.

Kind Regards,

Ìakis Tryfonos

Academic Curriculum Designer

Neapolis University Pafos


